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Brennan, Charlotte

From: Programme Officer
Sent: 12 September 2018 13:44
To: Programme Officer
Cc: Planning Policy Team; March, Jemma; Phil Mileham; 'Ottewell, Stephen (Capita)'
Subject: Additional Question for Matter 4

Dear All 
 
The Inspector has asked me to notify all attendees to Matter 4 of an additional question that 
he will be asking the Council.  Please note this will be discussed at the end of the current 
session. 
 
Q) ‘Is the Council’s proposed modification to the boundary of the Attleborough Strategic 
Urban Extension necessary for soundness?’  
 
Please also be aware that Mr Andy Scales from NPS Property Consultants will be joining us 
for this question only. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

Charlotte  

Charlotte Brennan 
Programme Officer 

DDI: 01362 656296 
Email: programme.officer@breckland.gov.uk 
Elizabeth House, Walpole Loke, Dereham, Norfolk, NR19 1EE 

Please note from 1st September 2018 – My working days will be Tuesday-Friday only  

 

 


